
 

 

Madrid, 28 September 2021 
 
Pursuant to article 227 of Legislative Royal Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, enacting the 
consolidated text of the Securities Market Act, Aena S.M.E., S.A. (the “Company”) 
reports the following: 

 
 

DISCLOSURE OF OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 
 
 

Further to the communication of other relevant information number 7861 published on 9 
March 2021, the Company informs that, today, the Council of Ministers has approved the 
Airport Regulation Document (DORA). 
The approval of the DORA provides stability to the regulatory framework applicable to 
Aena's airport management for the next five years (2022-2026), promoting sustainability 
and guaranteeing an adequate level of investment to maintain and increase the quality of 
the airport infrastructures managed by the Company. 
Aena will make the corresponding considerations on the content of the DORA once it is 
communicated by the competent Administration.  
 
 
 
The Secretary of the Board of Directors 
Juan Carlos Alfonso Rubio 
 
 

 
 
 


